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June 4, 2013











Dear Meeting Attendee:





The 2013 annual meeting of the Music Critics Association of North America in Boston is almost upon us.  





Enclosed you’ll find your MCANA meeting schedule; minutes of the last business meeting; financial reports; and other materials for your use during the meeting.  Some of the special events for our members:





MCANA sessions in the Revere Hotel, 6th Floor Gallery, Studio 3 courtesy of the BEMF





A luncheon in the Revere Hotel, City Room, again courtesy of the BEMF, on Friday between the two MCANA sessions.





BEMF has prepared press packets for each MCANA member, and each packet will include all of the press tickets for that member.  





Since the majority of you are arriving on Thursday and will be attending the 5pm concert that evening, and all of those arriving on Thursday will be attending the 8pm concert, BEMF will have press packets available at their Press/Will-Call table in the lobby of Jordan Hall (the concert venue for both events), starting at 4pm.  





For attendees arriving on Friday, your packets will be available first thing that morning at the BEMF Welcome Center at the Revere Hotel (mezzanine level).





I won’t be able to join you in Boston this year, due to business commitments here in Baltimore.  But I’ve tried to have every detail of the meeting arranged in advance so that all may have an enjoyable and smooth-running meeting.  








Wishing you an enjoyable, informative and enriching event –














Robert Leininger


Managing Director
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